
Flagstone Community Association COVID-19 Addendum 

 

1. If the answer is yes to any of the following questions, please do not use the pool: 

● Have you been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the 

last 14 days? 

● Are you experiencing a cough, shortness of breath, or sore throat? 

● Have you had a fever in the last 48 hours? 

● Have you had a new loss of taste or smell? 

 

2. Members use the pool at their own risk, acknowledging exposure to coronavirus may 

occur. 

3. There will be NO POOL PARTIES this year due to COVID-19 restrictions. 

4. Only members (and family) are allowed at the pool, NO GUESTS.  FCA defines family 

as parent, child, and grandchild.  No cousins or other relatives. 

5. Members who are at the pool and not in the water, must maintain at least 6 feet distance 

unless wearing a mask.  (Family members from the same household may be closer 

without masks.) 

6. No more than 10 people can congregate together (less than 6 feet apart)  inside the pool 

fence at any time.   Only exception is if there is a group of 10 or less people in one area 

and another group of 10 or less in another area, per Governor Lee.  

7. Members must leave furniture where it is marked to be in order to maintain acceptable 

distance. 

8. Maximum number of people inside the pool fence and not in the water is 40 people. 

If this becomes a problem with availability, FCA Board may issue new rules about how 

long people can stay. 

9. After entering the pool area, it is members’ responsibility to wash their hands in the 

restroom or use hand sanitizer that they brought themselves.  It is suggested that 

members wash their hands after leaving the pool area, too. 

10. Pool furniture and restrooms will be sanitized once each evening after the pool closes.  

Members are encouraged to bring their own hand sanitizer and disinfectant wipes for 

handwashing and to clean picnic tables or chairs that they plan to use. 

11. Violators of these COVID-19 rules may lose pool access and will not receive a refund of 

pool membership dues. 

 

There will be NO REFUNDS if the government closes the pool this season. 


